
 
FAQ 

 

A:​ Students will take exams between May 11 to May 22. ​The College Board has provided a full exam 

schedule.  

 

Q: How will students access exams? 

A:​ In late April, the College Board will release specifics regarding accessing exams on exam day.  

 

Q: How will exam security be addressed? 

A: The College Board has provided guidance regarding ​test security.  

 

Q: What devices or software will be required for students to take the exam online? 

A:​ Students will be able to take exams on any device they have access to, in addition to submitting a 

photo of handwritten work.  

 

Q: What if students do not have access to technology in order to take exams? 

A:​ The College Board reports that they are working with partners to ensure that students have the tools 

and access to participate in AP exams online. ​Please reach out to the College Board via this form to let 

them know of any potential access issues.​ ​All requests must be submitted by April 24​.  
 

Q: What if students do not want to take the exam? 

A:​ The College Board encourages students to take the exam, but recognizes some students may opt to 

cancel their registration. Students who are already registered for the exam, but wish to not take it can 

choose to cancel at no charge. 

 

Q: How will accommodations for students be addressed? 

A:​ The College Board has shared a ​FAQ​, including how accommodations will be addressed. 

 

Q: What if all of the material from the course exam description wasn’t covered? 

A:​ The College Board acknowledges that school closures due to COVID-19 may have impacted 

instruction and have adjusted exam material to cover earlier units from the course exam description. 

The College Board has released ​course Exam descriptions​ and instructional unit information.  

 

Q: What online resources will be available for teachers and students to continue to prepare for the AP 

Exam? 

A:​ The College Board is providing ​Free Online AP Review Classes​ and teachers are encouraged to utilize 

the resources available through AP Classroom​.  
 
Q: Who can I contact for more information? 

A: ​Contact The College Board at ​apexams@info.collegeboard.org​.​or the view the ​FAQ​ provided by The 

College Board.  
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